OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY-GENERAL
Headquarters . Siege

NEW YORK,NY 10017

January 1lst., 2019

In Re: Demographic Explosion and
Refugees Escaping From Hunger

Dear Secretary General, GREETINGS!!

In response from the Public Inquiries Team dated May 2, 2018, I am writing
this letter, because sooner or later the United Nations has to address the
real issues that deal with the Demographic Explosion and what kind of res-—
ponse it will take when we reach 15 billion people living in this world.
Refugees moving from one place to another, escaping from hunger and gover-
nments at war. — Without any question, and for our own survival, open
borders will have to take effect, so that the healthy nations can go to

the bad areas and repair the infrastructures of the poores countries, explo-
re the natural resources available in those poores country and further
fertelizing the.  ground for agriculture.

The United States at the present time is concentrating in creating giant
walls to protect its territory. I just hope that in reviewing this entire
matter, the U.S. will nullify the MONROE DOCTRINE, so that Europe, China,
Russia and other healthy countries can intervine economically to stabilize
those poor - countries in Central and South America. - At the present time
there is another dynamic we are facing; religious faith. It is one of the
major events that is also affecting the world. People want to define them—
selves by who they really are by associating themselves with radical groups
that exist in every religious denomination, identifying themselves by who
they hate the most, instead of who they love. The Official churches of the
world should take a serious look into that phenomenun, otherwise, religious
beliefs would be the main reason for catastrophic events on earth.

I sincerely hope t you give this letter and documents serious conside-—

reference.
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THE SECRETARY-"GEMNER AL

14 January 1999

Dear Mr. Perez,

S.A.

Thank you very much for your recent letter and for the
beautiful portrait and poem which you sent me.

U.

I was interested to read your comments, and I share
your concerns about the growing threats to the environment
posed by deforestation and erosion of the ozone layer. The
United Nations system is doing all it can to counter these
dangers.

— CHINA - PAKISTAN - ISRAEL

HUMANITY IN PAIN* Yours sincerely,

I LOVE EVERY NATION AS
I LOVE MY OWN COUNTRY,

BUT I STRONGLY BELIEVE
THAT THE ADVANCE OF

TECHNOLOGY AND THE ~f
CONFLICT OF POLITICAL =
AND RELIGIOUS BELIEFS
AMONG THE NATIONS
I/['¥# WILL THREATEN THE
| INTEGRITY OF THE

HUMAN RACE.

INDIA - N.KOREA - ENGLAND -
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CC: Amnesty Intfernatiomal USA
3 Penn Plagza - New York, N.Y. 10001



United Nations €82 Nations Unies

HEADQUARTERS = SIEGE NEW YORK, MY 10087
TEL.: 1 {212 9631234 = FAXS 1 (202) 9634879
2 May 2018

Greetings from the Public Inquiries Team,

On behalf of the Secretary-General, thank you for your recent letter which has
been referred to this office for reply. We have read and carefully noted the contents of
your message, and are grateful to you for sharing your views with us.

Thank you for your interest in the work and goals of the United Nations and for
taking the time to write to us.

Best regards,

Public Inquiries Team
Department of Public Information



OFFICE DES MNATIONS UNIES A GENEVE UNITED NATIONS OFFICE AT GENEVA

CENTRE POUR LES DROITS DE L'HOMME CENTRE FOR HUMAN RIGHTS
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Dear Mr. Perez,

This is to acknowledge the receipt of your communication referred to
above, the contents of which have been noted.

Yours sincerely,
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y Jakob Th. Mdller
Chief, Communications Section

Centre for Human Rights
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Mr. Luis Perez
P.O. Box 466
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Luis Pereg

Doctor of Religious Humanities

with all the rights and privileges thereunto appertaining.
In witness thereof this diploma is awarded by the
regents upon the recommendation of the faculty.
signed and sealed on the 4t day of February 1992

_ofﬂﬁ« b, Zena b

Lida G. Hensley, [.D., President

NS,
Faculty Member

President 1959-1999




[NTERNATIONAL HEADQUARTERS

Universal Life Church

01 THIRD STREET, MODESTO, CA 93351 Ph{209) 527-8111 Fax(209) 527-8116

REV. ANDRE HENSLEY ROBERT E. IMBEAL MANZANITA HENSLEY LOWARCH
PRESIDENT VICE PRESIDENT SECRETARY/TREASURER
UNIVERSAL UNDERSTANDING AND
BROTHERHOOD WILL BRING PEACE
October 13th, 2016
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

This is to verify that Minister Luis Perez, PO Box 466, Gardner, MA 01440, upon acceptance
of the tenets and precepts of the Church was duly.ordained as a Minister of UNIVERSAL LIFE
CHURCH, a non-profit religious organization that is engaged in carrying on it’s teachings in
the State of Massachusetts.

Minister Perez was ordained into the ministry on February 4th, 1992. Minister Cox 1s a minister |
in good standing with the Church and has authority to perform all Sacerdotal duties of the Min-
istry including the marriage rite.

Since becoming a Minister of Universal Life Church, Minister Perez has completed the course
study of Doctor of Religious Humanities on February 4th, 1992, Doctor of Immortality on Au-
gust 9th, 2016 and Doctor of Universal Life on August 31st, 2016. All Universal Life Church
courses are accredited by the International Accrediting Assoc. as religious courses.

Sincerely
UNIVERSAL LIFE CHURCH HEADQUARTERS

(Al

Andre Hensley
President




ECS — International Ministry
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N ECS — Emmaus Correspondence School
E‘ S | ECS — Emmaus Prison Ministry

The Word to the Worfd

December &, 2016

Luis Perez
P O Box 466
Gardner, MA 01440

Dear Luis:

In his thank-you letter to the Philippians, the apostle Paul talked about his spiritual goals. He
said, “T keep working toward that day when [ will finally be all that Christ Jesus saved me for
and wants me to be” (Philippians 3:12 NLT). His desire was to continue to follow Christ so that
Christ’s purpose for him would be fulfilled in his life. Paul had already accomplished a great
deal, but he was locking ahead and pressing toward another goal. His desire was to be found
mature in Christ when at last he would be in His presence.

You have completed 96 units of study, which represents many hours of reading and studying
God’s Word. You have already reached some worthy goals—you have completed courses,
passed exams, and gained new knowledge. Christ desires to continue to work in your life as you
practice each day what you have learned. May your life continue to bear fruit until that day when
you stand before Him. May your desire be that of the apostle’s—to continue to press on 1o know
more of Him and His Word to be found complete in Him at last.

We enthusiastically congratulate you ori your outstanding achievement of completing Emmaus
Correspondence School courses with a value of 96 units. “Continue in the things which you have
learned and been assured of” (2 Timothy 3:14).

Warmly in Christ,

Mﬁm
Terry Wilson, Director
ECS Ministries

PO Box 1028, Dubuque, IA 52004-1028
Ph: 563-585-2070 Email: studentservices@ecsministries.org  Web: www.ecsministries.org



